
REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

The Angelina County Sheriff’s Office is seeking comments from the public regarding a proposed radio 
communica�ons tower to be erected on property owned by the Central Independent School District 
located just off US Hwy 69 near O’Quinn Road.  This project will be funded by monies allocated to 
Angelina County under the US Forest Service’s Secure Rural Schools Program.  Expenditures under this 
federal program are limited to projects and items specifically allowed under the rules promulgated by 
the U.S. Forest Service. 

This communica�ons tower is needed to provide emergency and radio dispatch services where signals 
from current county towers will not reach.  Central ISD police officers have no radio contact inside the 
school buildings with outside agencies or dispatchers.  Central Volunteer Fire Department members have 
spoty communica�ons in the dead areas for radio coverage in the far west and northwest areas of their 
service area.  The addi�on of this tower to the county communica�ons network will help provide beter 
communica�ons for law enforcement, fire and EMS in these areas of the county. 

Interested par�es may submit comments to:   comments@angelinacounty.net electronically or via US 
Mail to the Angelina Co Sheriff’s Office at P.O. Box 114, Lu�in, Texas 75902-0114.  Comments must be 
received prior to June 30, 2025. 
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